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Dear Tasmanian government,
This is a draconian piece of legislation. If you had open and honest conversations with your people,

demonstrating respectful and thoughtful communication, thinking far ahead, you would not need kind of police
state control. Please be more creative in your governing of us.

Michelle Foale





